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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert: [J

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo spoke with Mohammed Ali al-Hakim to
congratulate him on becoming the Foreign Minister of the Republic of Iraq.
The Secretary said he looked forward to working closely with him to help his
government deliver stability, security, and prosperity for all Iraqis and to
continue to improve Iraq’s relations with the United States and Iraq’s
neighbors in the broader region.
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